
NORTHERN DEANERY PARISH REPORTS 

HOLY FAMILY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 

Karen Fawbush President 

Karen Fawbush, President met with our new Parish Priest Fr. Wheaton in August to discuss the role of 

HFCCW. Father Wheaton expressed his views and expectations for our parish and council. Together 

Karen and Father brainstormed new ideas for the coming year.  

Karen worked on bylaws for the HFCCW during the summer and presented them to the members at the 

September Meeting. Alon with an Attachment of the Roles and Assignments for the Officers. At the 

October meeting the Bylaws were discussed with corrections and additions added. The final copy was 

sent out and will have the final copy at the November 9th meeting. 

We donated a basket to GMAC fund raising event held in August. 

Barbara Larsen is our designate Special Projects Chair and will be collecting hygiene items for CCS 

through the year. 

HFCC members supported the special Fatima rosary on October 14th at our Ladies Grotto. Thanks to 

Angie Ford for putting this special event together. 

We had a recruitment weekend on October 7-8. Karen spoke at all the masses to encourage women to 

become active and volunteer. We handed out a flyer with CCW information on it. We had a very good 

response from woman who are interested. 

We held our annual Spaghetti Dinner on October 14th. It was a huge success. There was a lot of planning 

and work put into this dinner. We had approximately 175 people attended that we know of for sure. 

Our November 2nd meeting is changed to November 9th. The 2nd is All Saints Day. On the 9th we will have 

special guest speakers from Lindquist Mortuary come and do a presentation and answer questions on 

end of life planning and funeral arrangements. Father Wheaton will also be on hand to answer questions 

regarding Catholic traditions.  All women are invited. 

 

 ST ROSE OF LIMA COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN Annual Agenda for the rest of the year. 

Wendy DiGiacomo President 

August 19th and 20th School Supply, September 12th first CCW meeting Wine/Cheese. September 30th, St 

Rose Ministry Fair. October 29th Trunk or Treat, food truck. 

Bulletin announcement Ana NTL 10/17 to run two weekends.  

November 19th Senior Thanksgiving Dinner 

Bulletin announcements 10/24 start accepting reservations 11/4  through 11/15 

November 18th start raffle baskets raffle through 12/11. 



December 9,10 bake sale, raffle baskets. January monthly meeting Infant Jesus shower, February 9th 

Mexican Bingo Dinner, February 13th change our meeting to Monday with the Rosary group/Community 

Service. March 13, Woman of the Year Pot Luck. April Feeding the homeless with Knights. April 10th 

Nominate New Officers Pot Luck, April 13th Spaghetti Dinner/Valentine. Bulletin announcement to Ana 

March 13th start giving out reserved tickets weekend of March 24th. May 9th Final Meeting Installation 

New Officers. 

ST MARYS COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN 

Jennifer Streker President 

St Marys CCW took the summer off but came back together in September preparing for the Fall Bazaar. 

The Bazaar will be held on November 11 & 12th. We will have vendors, craft tables, kithen, farmers 

market and country corner as well as a media library where people can purchase their books and videos. 

We purchased a plaque for the St Mary Women of the Year that we will be hanging jn our parish. The 

listing of every Woman of the Year starting from the beginning. On December 5th CCW will be hosting an 

Advent Dinner for the ladies of the Parish. 

 

PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Northern Deanery President 

Sylvia Orosco 

We had our Northern Deanery Meeting on November 4th St Joseph Parrish Hosted it.  St Josephs new 

Priest Father Joe presented a short talk about his background. He comes from a family of four children . 

His family lives in West Valley. He converted to being a Catholic in his teens. He says St. Josephs has 

presented many challenges for him as a priest He emphasized that CCW needs to be considered as an 

opportunity for service to the community where the image of Christ is shown first. He thanked CCW for 

their service. It was great having him present at our meeting. 

I thanked the Northern Deanery for the fantastic opportunity they gave me to be able to attend the 

National Convention in Dallas in September. I went over the highlights that meant the most to me about 

the convention. I said everyone should have the chance to attend a National Convention. 

We started selling raffles for our Deanery fund raiser a quilt that Jane Mathis again donated to our 

Deanery. Each of our Northern Deanery Parishes will take two weeks with the quilt and sell tickets. We 

will draw the lucky ticket in January. The Northern Deanery is doing a Coat Drive for our project to the 

community for the Weber County Jail. Dr Kay Haw Nursing Administer gets donations for the in-mates 

that are jailed for 6 or 7 months and have no winter coats or sweaters to wear when they leave. I will be 

picking up the coats or sweaters from each of the parishes.   

Our next Northern Deanery will be in February we will be having elections for new officers and in March 

will be our final meeting and we will be installing our new officers before convention in April. 


